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6 September 2019 
  
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Year 6 Technology Lessons at Wolsingham Comprehensive School 
 
I am writing to let you know that our Year 6 children will be attending Wolsingham Comprehensive 
school on Wednesday afternoons this half term. This is part of the transition plan to secondary 
school. They will be taking part in Technology lessons, the idea is to give them a taster of different 
lessons which they cannot access at Primary school. 
 
The children will leave school after their lunch at 12.50pm and will travel to Wolsingham in their 
mini-bus and a member of staff’s car. They will be accompanied by two staff from our school and 
will return to school at 3.15pm so should be collected at the normal time. 
 
The first session will be on Wednesday 11th September and will continue until the half term 
holidays. Please note there is no session on Wednesday 25th  September as the children will be at 
Kingswood. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs D Cross 
Deputy Head Teacher 
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